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On Saturday March 18th I attended a candidates forum for the School Board District 227 at Rich South High School auditorium. All seven candidates were in attendance along with the moderator and two assistants. As the forum began I looked around to see I was joined by eight other people. That number soon grew to eleven. As the candidates went on to state their case for election, it struck me that we are our own worst enemy. If an outsider were to walk in and judge our community’s commitment to our youth based on the attendance at this event they would see 22 people who cared about the future of our community's education system. I know that’s not the case and I know we all get busy, but it’s clear we need to make time. Even if you don’t have kids in the 227 school system their activities affect you. The performance of our schools directly affect our tax burden, social demographic and socio-economic structure. On April 4th we have an opportunity to decide who will be a part of the District 227 School Board for the next 4 years. This is our chance to make a positive difference in our community. To help us make a more informed decision I have Invited all 7 candidates to attend our next board meeting (Thursday March 23rd) to share their vision with us. Hope to see you there.
Antonio Belton
MLEHOA President 2016-2017
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